
P-04-486 Act now and Help save the High street shops – 

Correspondence from the petitioner to the clerking team, 

26.08.2013 

Dear Sian 
Further to your letter of 13th June and our conversation on the 20th of August regarding the 
petition. 
A number of chamber of trades I contacted have shown support to the petition. 
Aberystwyth and Lampeter chambers are both awaiting to learn of the outcome of this petition, 
as they like ourselves feel that  
something must be done, sooner rather than later to help save independent shops on the High 
Street. 
In Cardigan alone we have more than 2,000 signatures supporting this cause. 
  
Regards 
  
Keith 
  
 


